MDHHS-WICVendor

From: MDHHS-WICVendor

Sent: Friday, September 16, 2022 4:58 PM **Subject:** Discontinuation of Similac for Spit-up

Dear Vendor,

The Michigan WIC Program received confirmation from Abbott this week that Abbott will be discontinuing all sizes of **Similac for Spit Up**, including the 12.5 oz can of powder formula. Abbott reports that this is part of ongoing efforts to manage their portfolio of products.

Take note that Michigan WIC will continue to authorize temporary alternative contract formula options, including Abbott competitor formulas, through at least November 30, 2022, and alternative sizes/forms of Similac products through at least December 31, 2022. Abbott and Michigan WIC will continue to evaluate state-specific formula accessibility to determine if additional extensions are warranted in accordance with our infant formula contract and USDA formula waivers.

As always, please contact us at 517-335-8937 or mdhhs-wicvendor@michigan.gov with any questions or concerns.

Vendor Relations Unit WIC Division Michigan Department of Health & Human Services 320 S. Walnut St., Elliott-Larsen Building Lansing, MI 48933 Phone (517) 335-8937 Fax (517) 335-9514 MDHHS-WICVendor@michigan.gov

This message, including any attachments, is intended solely for the use of the above named recipient(s) and may contain confidential and/or privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution of any confidential and/or privileged information contained in this e-mail is expressly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy any and all copies of the original message.